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Honorable Rules Committee Chair Representative Ben Bowman and Committee 

Members, 

I hate this bill, it takes away so much time for a citizen trying to get started doing a 

petition. It may delay them a whole 2 year cycle. The first time I did a petition I was 

delayed on the petition 8 months as it went through the courts. That was with 2 

attorneys involved in the petition and it had already gone through another state and 

became law in that state. When it was finally ready to go to the people after the 8 

month court delay, I only had 2 months to gather signatures. I had to stop.  

It ended up making me wait till the next election cycle.  

Please hire another person if you need to have more help. The people need to be 

able to work on their petitions, not make it more complicated. 

Thank you, 

Janice Dysinger 
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